
  

 

 

  Friday 25th October 2024 

  What a busy half term! In the final week alone, we had visits from Cinderella, 
Steel the Gladiator, the BBC, the Police and the Local Authority conducted their 
half-termly visit.  We wish you a restful half-term and will see you back in school 
on Monday 4th November. 

  

Clubs 
Our clubs from this half-term will continue as soon as we return on Monday and 
will run until they stop for Christmas.   A new clubs list will be released in January 
for new clubs running in the Spring Term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
08/11    Stargazing evening for  
               after school club  
05/12    Silent disco  
06/12    Non school uniform     
               day 
13/12    Christmas fair 

 

FOHPS 
I cannot express enough gratitude to the Friends of Holsworthy Primary School.  
Their fundraising has provided a huge amount of enrichment opportunities this 
half term.  On top of that, they are always in and around school giving up their 
time to support with different school events.  Thank you to everyone involved. 

Holsworthy Foodbank 
The foodbank came to pick up your donations from Harvest and said a BIG thank 
you for the 83.3kg worth of food you donated for our community. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 Attached with the 
newsletter: 

-FOHPS Advent Raffle 
-Enrichment News 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended our KS1 museum. 

 
 

Shoe Box 
The Methodist Church are creating shoebox gifts as part of the Samaritan’s 
shoebox appeal.  If you would like to donate to this appeal, please bring items to 
the school office by Tuesday 12th November. Scan or click on the QR code (on the 
left) for ideas of what you can donate.  

Gratitude Pumpkins 
Thank you to Mrs Gliddon who organised for the whole-school to create gratitude 
pumpkins where we shared all the things that we are grateful for.  

 

 


